
   

         
 
                                            

                                          
                     

 
                                            
                                           

               
 

 
     

          
     

   
 

         

 

Sasha Linker 

From: Cambria Chamber of Commerce <macarson127@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 9:35 AM
To: CommAsst 
Subject: Charles Grace FPPC No. 20/416 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

To Whom It May Concern; 

I have been a resident of San Simeon for the past 4 years. I remember reading about problems with the San Simeon 
sewer before I moved here. Charles Grace was hired after the incidents as the general manager for the SSCSD and since 
he has been the manager the sewer has been functioning well. 

As a resident, I find that the sewer and water systems work very well under Mr. Grace’s management. I do not believe 
he has intentionally caused the San Simeon community any harm, and in fact, I believe he has been an asset to the 
community serving as the SSCSD’s general manager. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Ann Carson 
532 Casa Del Mar Dr. 
San Simeon, CA 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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